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NEW EDITOR FOR BJHS

We are very pleased indeed to report that

JOHN HEDLEY BROOKE

is to be the new editor, responsible for issues from
1989 onwards, and taking up office in May 1988.

He will be forming a new editorial board in due course.

His address is:

Department of History,

Furness College,

University of Lancaster,

LAI 4YG, UK.

Tel. (0524) 65201 ext. 4750
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